Shaun McGee

From: Shaun McGee

Sent: Tuesday 17 August 2021 17:40

To: Thomas.Watt@CorkCoCo.ie

Cc: Kieran Somers

Subject: LDG-042608-21-Valid Lodgement Confirmation Letter -Cork County Council
Attachments: LDG-042608-21-Valid Lodgerment Confirmation Letter -Cork County Council. pdf
Hi Thomas

Please find enclosed letter.
Hard copy version will issue by post.
Regards

Shaun



Our Case Number: ABP-310286-21

Thomas Watt

Cork County Council
Planning Department
County Hall
Carrigrohane Road
Cork

Co. Cork

Date: 17th August 2021

Re: Railway works and all works necessary to eliminate and, where necessary, upgrade seven

numbered level crossings and carry out all associated and ancillary works along a 24-kilometre
section of the Dublin fo Cork Railway Line.

Fantstown, Thomastown, Ballyhay, Newtown, Ballycoskery (Ballyhea Village), Shinanagh and
Buttevant, Co. Cork and Co. Limerick.

Dear Sir,

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent letter in relation to the above-mentioned case.

The contents of your letter have been noted.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.

Please qucte the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

41%’4 /hd//

Kleran Somers
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-873 7250
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